
Agenda Item 6a 

Marlot Activity Update  Received by Email from Graham Turnbull 
 
Due to volunteer availability and illness, we have only had one session in January. I will not 
do a report this month and this email should suffice. We have completely cut the roadside 
bank of the heavy bracken and brush. This has opened the visibility into the Marlot from the 
canal and road. We also checked the Marlot after the bad weather to see if we had any 
damage or trees down - luckily this time there was nothing.  
Intentions are to start cutting the pathways and the front and back meadows in preparation 
for the spring.  
 


